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Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (GJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) [elena@udgewatch.org]
Sent: Wednesday, July 27,2011 11:43 AM

To: 'marillr@assembly.state.ny.us'

Subject: CLARIFICATION - RE: FOIL REQUEST: Records Pertaining to Public Hearings on Judicial
Compensation

Dear Ms. Marilla,

I have received Ms. Bender's July 20,2011 letter responding to CJA's July 13,
2011 FOIL request.

Are we correct in inferring that neither the Assembly Judiciary Committee nor
any other Assembly Committee held public hearings pertaining to judicial
compensation over the past 15 years?

Kindly confirm.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)
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